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From: Jane Hershey <janelhershey@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, July 18, 2022 10:34 PM 
To: PUC: Clerks Office <clerksoffice@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Support Docket 21-078 

 

 

Hello Chairman Goldner, 
 

I urge you to support Docket 21-078. Access to convenient charging for electric vehicles should not be 
only for the wealthy and those who live in cities. Those of us who live in rural areas need access to 
reliable charging options, as many of us plan to purchase an electric vehicle if at all possible. This is to 
protect the environment but also for practical purposes, energy security. 

Please support Docket 21-087. 

Sincerely, 

Jane Hershey  
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